
 COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET  
January 31, 2021 

 
 

       Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office 
       of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.         

 
 
 

Tuesday, February 2:  Sioux Center Christian School’s Moms in Prayer group will meet at First CRC from 9:45-
10:45am in the Council Room. Contact Mel Klein (712-541-8694) with questions. 
 
Tuesday, February 2:  A Grandmother’s Moms in Prayer group will meet from 10-11am in the Fireside Room of 
First CRC to allow for social distancing. All grandmothers and great-grandmothers are invited to come. For more 
information, contact Rachel Raih at 712-441-0885. 
 
Tuesday, February 2:  A College/Career Moms in Prayer group will meet from noon-1pm in the Fireside Room of 
First CRC to allow for social distancing. Join us in praying for our college-age children and up and for colleges 
and universities. For more information, contact Rachel Raih at 712-441-0885. 
 
Thursday, February 4:  Join the Center for Financial Education’s fine drive-through prime rib dinner at First 
Reformed Church and their online auction. Call 722-3527 or see website: www.cfeministries.org or find link at 
https://cfeministries.org/2021-cfe-dinner-registration/ . 

 
Requested Announcements 

 
The Unity Christian sophomore class will be holding a Pandemic Soup Supper this February. They will be taking 
only pre-orders of soup until February 1 for pickup on Thursday, February 25. Half and full buckets of chili, 
vegetable or chicken soup and tavern can be ordered, picked up, and taken home. Order form is on Unity 
Christian's website, the link http://bit.ly/PandemicSoupSupper, or you can call Unity to place your order 737-4114. 
 
You are invited to Jake Van Wyk’s Art Show, “Out of the Fire – Reclaiming 5 Decades of Art,” by Jake Van Wyk at 
Dordt University’s Campus Center art gallery, open Monday through Friday, 3:00-10:00pm, and Saturday and 
Sunday, 7:00am to 10:00pm. The show will run until February 28.  
 
Are you or someone you know in need of a safe, decent and affordable place to live? Siouxland Habitat for 
Humanity is accepting partner family applications for our homeownership program for a future home in Hull. 
Application forms are available at the Hull City Office, Hull Public Library, and online 
at http://siouxlandhabitat.org/our-programs/home-ownership/. Completed applications are due by February 17. If 
you have questions, please contact Kurt Franje, 712-476-2804 or email kfranje@siouxlandhabitat.org 
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